
The United Nations Regional Information Centre (UNRIC) is pleased to 
invite you to the fourth edition of CINÉ-ONU on Wednesday October 17th 
from 17.30 to 19.30 at Résidence Palace.  
 
We will be screening “Stolen Childhoods”, a film about child labour to 
coincide with Stand up against Poverty Day (17 October). 
Filmed in seven countries: Brazil, India, the United States, 
Mexico, Indonesia, Kenya and Nepal, Stolen Childhoods 
examines the cost of child labour to the global community, 
looks at the causes and recommends actions that can be 
taken to eliminate this shocking human rights violation in 
our lifetime. The story is told in the words of the labouring 
children, their parents and the people working daily to 
help them. Children share their experiences of 
exploitation and their hopes for a better life and future.  
 
The film will be followed by a question and answer session with Jacob Gelt 
Dekker (see www.jacobgeltdekker.com), a charity worker in 16 countries, 
who was closely connected with the parts of “Stolen Childhoods” that were 
filmed in Kenya by Len Morris. 
 

The event will take place on Wednesday 
October 17th from 17.30 to 19.30 at: 
 
Block C2, 8th floor, Résidence Palace, Rue de la 
Loi 155, Brussels 1040. (Metro Station: 
Schuman). 
 
Entrance is free. 
 

As there is limited seating we kindly ask you to register by replying to: 
calfat@unric.org by Monday the 15th of October 2007. 
  

 


